
 
 
                         B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N # 2 
 
 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS 
 
Brothers and Sisters 
  
As indicated in Bargaining Bulletin #1, your bargaining committee had asked Bell 
Canada to add the week of February 16th to the negotiation schedule to 
compensate for the cancellation of the last week of January. Bell Canada, who is 
now negotiating for all the bargaining units, will not be able to accommodate that 
request as they are already set to meet that week with the Telebec Clerical and 
Associated employees.   
 
Negotiations will begin on February 9the for the entire week.  
 
Any updates will be communicated to the membership through future bargaining 
bulletins.  
  
In Solidarity there is Strength! 
  
 
You Bell Aliant Craft Bargaining Team 
 
 


